FROMBERG TOWN COUNCIL MINUTES OF A SPECIAL FLOOD MEETING
HELD ON JUNE 15, 2022

The June 15, 2022 special meeting of the Fromberg Town
Council was held at the Fromberg School Gym in Fromberg Montana.
The meeting was called to order by Mayor Tim Nottingham at 7:00
pm. Council members present were Nate Caton, Dave Stapleton and
James Lister. Others officials present were, Jay Carter with the
Public Works Department and the Fromberg town clerk, Lacey
Breding. Also present was Serena Allen with DES, Sheriff
McQuillan and County Commissioner Scott Miller.

Mayor Nottingham welcomed the attendees and then gave a run
down on information that had been gathered regarding the flood
disaster, victims and the current state of the town'’s
infrastructure.

Jay Carter then updated everyone on the water line status
and current boil order.

Next Tina Foust who is in charge of the relief efforts for
the flood victims, let everyone know what resources were
currently available and where help could be found at this time.

Sheriff Mcquillan then cautioned people to stay out of the
east side of town if it is unnecessary to be there. Commissioner
Miller gave updates on road closures and irrigation canal
status.

Mayor Nottingham then reminded everyone to use safety
measures working in the flood debris and destruction and to have
the gas company inspect their water heaters.

There being no further business a motion was made to
adjourn the meeting by Councilman Stapleton and seconded by
Councilman Caton. The motion to adjourn was carried out with
votes as follows: Councilman Caton, -aye, Councilman Stapleton,
-aye and Councilman Lister, -aye.

The meeting adjourned at 7:53 pm.
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TIM NOTTINGHAM, MAYOR
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LACEY BREDING, CLERK



